
 

Littelfuse, Inc. 
8755 West Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 USA 
(773) 628-1000 

 

   

 

Subject: SE-601 and SE-70X Series Temporary Faceplate and Switch Changes 
Document: LFPCN_RC00056 
Date Released: October 25, 2021 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter is to inform you of two temporary changes to the SE-601 and SE-70X series product lines. 
Effective immediately, products listed below may include a grey faceplate insert and grey selector 
switches, as shown in the photos below. This change is temporary, and the products will revert to the 
original black faceplate insert and black selector switches when supplies permit. There is no change 
to the product operation or certification. 
 
The following products are affected: 
 
SE-601-0D 
SE-601-0D-CC 
SE-601-0T 
SE-601-0T-CC 
SE-601-0U 
SE-601-0U-CC 

SE-701-03 
SE-701-03-CC 
SE-701-0D 
SE-701-0D-CC 
SE-701-0T 
SE-701-0T-CC 

SE-701-0U 
SE-701-0U-CC 
SE-703-03-00 
SE-703-03-02 
SE-703-0D-00 
SE-703-0D-02 

SE-703-0T-00 
SE-703-0T-02 
SE-703-0U-00 
SE-703-0U-02 
SE-704-03 
SE-704-03-CC 

SE-704-0D 
SE-704-0D-CC 
SE-704-0T 
SE-704-0T-CC 
SE-704-0U 
SE-704-0U-CC 

 
 

             
Black Faceplate Insert                                        Grey Faceplate Insert  
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Black Selector Switch                                       Grey Selector Switch

 
 
Please call or email Littelfuse Technical Support at relays@littelfuse.com or 800-832-3873 if you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Pollock, P.Eng. 
Global Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 

mailto:relays@littelfuse.com

